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September 28, 2023 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 
 
Re: DW 22-032 - Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 

Revised Proposed Rate Case Expense Recoupment Surcharge  
 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 

Pursuant to the Commission’s temporary electronic filing requirements, and pursuant to 
Order No. 26,862 dated July 27, 2023, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. (PWW) filed its rate 
case expenses on August 28, 2023.  Since that filing, the Department of Energy has 
conducted discovery and as a result of that discovery, certain corrections were made to the 
rate case expense documentation.   
 
First, on Bates page 5, the entry for Rath, Young & Pignatelli for $840.00 has been 
removed because the expense can be argued to be unrelated to the rate case.  This removal 
is reflected in the new summary page at Bates page 1.  Second, page two of the invoice at 
Bates page 27 was missing.  Therefore, page two was added as Bates page 28 and the last 
page of the rate case documentation is now Bates page 29.  Third and last, the invoice date 
on the bottom of Bates page 3 was incorrect.  The date 10/12/21 was corrected to 5/3/22. 
 
These revisions represent the extent of changes from the initially-filed expenses.  In light of 
the reduction of expenses by $840.00, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. now requests 
recovery of a slightly lower amount in rate case expenses of $36,656.34. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this filing.   

 
Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 

Enclosures 
cc: Docket-Related Service List for DW 22-032 


